Braithwaite Residents Association
Minutes of Meeting held on the 18th January 2006
Present: Nicola, Anita , Sarah  John 
Apologies: Carol, Matt , Jacky 
1. Township Forum update
The application has been successful, and the group is now a core member of the forum. The next step will be to become a Constitutional Group. It was decided that the next meeting would be the AGM, with chairman, secretary and treasurer to be voted in. It was felt this would be better done before opening a meeting to all residents. Nicky will ask Andrew Sharratt for support in setting up the constitutional group.  

Alison Hambly was at the last Township Forum and Nicky is going to contact her to find out if she can help the group in any way. 

2. The Annual Public Meeting for the Township Forum
This is to be held on March 7th 2006. It was agreed that we should offer as much support as possible to the meeting.
3. Streetlamps
The streetlamps on the footpath behind Winchat close have now been removed.

4. Bins
Anita will contact Fiona Whistlecroft about the possibility of two new bins (one by Chester Avenue and one by Fieldfare Close) via the Environmental Sub Group.
5. Homewatch

Nicky has already contacted the Woodsorrel residents and had a good response; John will contact the Winchat residents. A meeting will be set up which will be open to all local residents who are interested in the scheme. Nicky will talk to Paula Wooding about the meeting.
6.  Date of next Meeting

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday 1st March 2006 at 8pm
